FILED 3/30/2022
DOCUMENT NO. 02144-2022
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK

Brian Schultz

From: Brian Schultz

Sent: Wednesday, March 30, 2022 8:06 AM

To: Bart Fletcher

Cc: Dorothy Menasco; Hong Wang; Andrew Maurey; Mark Cicchetti; Amber Norris
Subject: RE: Docket 20220069-GU

Thank you for the confirmation. Per this email, we will leave the prog mod as Ala.

Sincerely,

Bréan Schalty

Commission Deputy Clerk ||
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
850.413.6770

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e-
mail message may be subject to public disclosure.

From: Bart Fletcher <BFletche@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Sent: Tuesday, March 29, 2022 5:03 PM

To: Brian Schultz <BSchultz@psc.state.fl.us>

Cc: Dorothy Menasco <DMenasco@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Hong Wang <HWang@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Andrew Maurey
<AMaurey@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Mark Cicchetti <MCICCHET@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Amber Norris
<amnorris@psc.state.fl.us>

Subject: RE: Docket 20220069-GU

Good afternoon, Brian.

According to FCG's test year notification letter, FCG will not request the proposed agency
action process authorized in Section 366.06(4), F.S. As such, please keep the progmod
Ala.

Thanks, Bart.

From: Brian Schultz <BSchultz@psc.state.fl.us>

Sent: Tuesday, March 29, 2022 4:47 PM

To: Bart Fletcher <BFletche @PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Cc: Dorothy Menasco <DMenasco@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Hong Wang <HWang @PSC.STATE.FL.US>
Subject: Docket 20220069-GU

Good Afternoon



Docket No. 20220069-GU has been established to address a test year notification from FCG. We have given the progmod
Ala. Please let us know if this docket will be following a PAA track. If so, we will change the progmod to A1f.

Sincerely,

Buian Schulty

Commission Deputy Clerk Il
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
850.413.6770

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e-
mail message may be subject to public disclosure.





